
From: Sustainability Planning  
Sent: 28 November 2022 18:14 
To: Josh Lawlor 
Subject: RE: Consultee letter for Planning Application: 2022/5145/P 
 
Dear Josh, 
 
Having reviewed the related documents I am happy to recommend full 
discharge of condition 11 of planning permission 2020/1547/P. 
 
All the best, 
Chris 
 
Christopher Winters   
Sustainability Officer (Planning) 
Supporting Communities 
London Borough of Camden 
 
Web:           camden.gov.uk 
 
 
5 Pancras Square 
London N1C 4AG 
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